
Roger Clap Family Newsletter​ ​  617-635-8672 
Tuesday, March 25, 2025​            ​     ​  35 Harvest Street Dorchester 

Dear Roger Clap Families,  
 
All families are encouraged to attend the School Site Council 
Meeting TONIGHT (at 6pm) on Zoom to learn about: 

●​ Expectations regarding MCAS (specific to all students in 
Grades 3, 4 5 & 6) (To try learn more about MCAS visit: 
https://mcas.onlinehelp.cognia.org/)  

●​ Expectations and role of MAP Fluency & MAP Growth 
(ELA & Math) testing in BPS (specific to all students in Grades K2 and up) 

●​ the Roger Clap Family Handbook (& share feedback about 
changes & updates to be made for the upcoming school year) 

 
There are a number of ways families can support our community over the 
next few weeks: 

1.​ Participate in the Family Council Chocolate Bar Fundraiser 
(Families can pick up a box of chocolate bars to sell - each bar 
sells for $2) to help raise money for Clap Family Events! Reach out 
to Mrs. DP for more information.  

2.​ Join the Clap to celebrate our PACK award winners 
on Friday, March 28 for the monthly Town Hall at 
3:25pm. 

3.​ Have your learner participate in March Birthday 
Celebrations and Dollar Dress Day (theme: Hair & 
Mustache!) on Friday, March 28th. 

4.​ Volunteer in the morning of Thursday, April 3 to 
support our Popcorn Day. Reach out to Mrs. DP to 
sign up! 

5.​ Join the Family Council Meeting on Tuesday, April 8 
on Zoom at 5pm to help plan the Family Potluck (for Wednesday, 
April 16 at 5:30pm) 

Upcoming Events 
●​ Spring Family Conferences: Now - April 4: Sign up today! Families will 

receive their learner’s Winter Report Card.  
●​ Thursday, April 3 - Popcorn Day 
●​ Tuesday, April 8 - Family Council Meeting on Zoom at 5pm 
●​ Wednesday, April 16 at 5:30pm - Family Potluck  
●​ Friday, April 18 - Sunday, April 27 - No School  

In partnership, 
Emma Fialka-Feldman, Principal 

https://mcas.onlinehelp.cognia.org/

